-----Original Message-----

From: Mike Brooks [mailto:mabrooks@sbcglobal.net] 

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 7:01 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: tax reform

Dear Panel,

I urge you to adopt a fair national retail sales tax to completely replace our current tax system. The current system is nothing but a drain and a burden on our market based capitalist economy. A simple, straight forward sales tax will boast the economy immediately and more importantly, for our children in the future. Thanks for your time, Mike Brooks
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